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Dear ESASI Members, 

 

ISASI made the decision at the last International Council Meeting to implement an 

online application for new members and renewals for our existing members. This is 

being implemented using a membership management system called Wild Apricot. This 

is an entirely new system for ISASI and while it might require some adjustments, we 

feel that this is an excellent opportunity for existing and future Society members. We 

are optimistic that the use of this system will help ISASI (and ESASI) to grow new 

membership and retain existing members. 

 

By now, you will have received a personal message from the ISASI President stating an 

implementation date of 8th October 2021 and information related to the renewal 

process. Further information will follow. 

 

As with any new system, we may experience some bumps along the road. If you have 

any suggestions for improvement or have issues with the system, please feel free to 

contact the ISASI Webmaster at astorey@srca.net. 

 

Best regards, 

 

Olivier FERRANTE 

ESASI President 

 

3 October 2021
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